ﬁ Outlook

RE: Request for Red Curb Painting at 295 S Flower St, Orange

From Gabrielle Hayes < @cityoforange.org>

Date Mon 8/18/2025 2:58 PM

To iSandol Church < @gmail.com>

Cc John Cho < @gmail.com>; Junie Vuong < @cityoforange.org>; Jose A La Torre
< @cityoforange.org>

Hello Mr. Cho,

Thank you for reaching out to the City of Orange. Using your email below, staff will evaluate the subject
driveway for red curb. If we have further questions, we will reach out on the number you provided in your
signature.

Regards,

Gabrielle Hayes, P.E.
Principal Civil Engineer
City of
range
Public Works — Traffic Division
300 E. Chapman Ave | Orange, CA 92866
Phone: (714) 744-5525 | www.cityoforange.org

From: iSandol Church < @gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2025 5:13 PM

To: pwinfo <pwinfo@cityoforange.org>

Cc: John Cho < @gmail.com>

Subject: Request for Red Curb Painting at 295 S Flower St, Orange

This is the first time you received an email from this sender ( @gmail.com). Exercise caution when clicking
links, opening attachments or taking further action, before validating its authenticity.

Secured by Check Point

Dear Traffic Engineering Division,

On behalf of Living Stone Korean Methodist Church, located at 295 S Flower St, Orange, | would like to
formally request the installation of a red-painted curb at the entrance to our property.

Currently, there is no red curb marking at our driveway entrance. This creates potential traffic and
safety issues, particularly during congregation gatherings when vehicles are entering and exiting the
parking lot. We have observed that neighboring churches and apartment complexes in the area all
have red curbs at their entrances, which help ensure clear visibility and safe traffic flow.



We respectfully request that the City evaluate our location and consider painting the curb red in front
of our entrance. Please let us know if additional documentation, photos, or supporting information
are needed to facilitate this request.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. We look forward to your guidance and next steps.

Sincerely,

John Cho

Volunteer Treasurer

Living Stone Korean Methodist Church
295 S Flower St

Orange, CA 92868
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